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As April fades into May splendor, we can anticipate further spring glory with 
the further greening of the lawns, the flowering of dogwood, redbud, 
shadblow, magnolia, fothergilla, lilac, spirea, azalea blooms and more. 
ENJOY! 

Our Landscape program is scheduled to to provide continuous support with, 
weekly lawn mowing, mid month plant bed mulching of the common ground 
entries, clubhouse and street tree rings, end of month summer floral 
enhancement transition, and necessary lawn applications of fertilizer and 
broadleaf weedkiller, all supported by the recent activation of our irrigation 
system. 

So, farewell to uplifting April and hello to a Happy May. " May we have 
flowers all around us". 

Enjoy the community 

ROY AUNGST & LANDSCAPE COMMITTEE 
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Open Session HOA Meeting 

The  next Open Session meeting will be on  
May 24th at the BHP Clubhouse starting at 6:30pm. 

BHP Community Yard Sale  
 

Date: June 24, 2023 
Time: 8:00am-12:00pm 
Please remember to pick up your permit from 
the Township.  

Yard Waste 
Debris bags are to be placed outside on Thursday 

mornings when Fresh Cut mows. 
 

Solicitation 
 

There is to be NO solicitation in our development 
unless they have a Galloway Township permit, or are 

from a religious or political group.  Call Galloway 
Township Police (609-652-3705 #1) if you are 

bothered in any way. 

CPR Classes 

The CPR class will be held in the BHP clubhouse 

on Saturday, May 20th, at 9:00AM.  Please call if 

interested in joining this group! 

Clubhouse Parking 

No cars are to be parked overnight in the club-

house. Any questions call Dilucia Management 

(609-804-3300). 

 Pool Opening Party  

The BHP Recreation Committee would love for you, your children or grandchildren to join us for 

The Pool Opening Pot Luck Party offering music, family fun and games. 

It will be Sunday, May 28  12 – 4 , with a DJ present from 12-3, at the BHP Clubhouse. 

This year in order to reduce costs we are asking residents to bring a main course, salad or dessert by 
noon to be shared. BYOB (no glass around pool)  We provide Soda, Water, Coffee, & Tea 

**** You must make reservations for this event**** 

RSVP  by May 23 and let us know the number of people attending and what you intend to bring for ei-
ther a main course, salad or dessert. 

Call Annetta Pasquarello at 609 965-5931 by May 24 

Pool Schedule 

The Pool is open Saturday and Sunday only starting  May 27th. 

June 17th, it will be open daily. 

The hours are 10:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m. 

Please note that children under 18 are  

not permitted to be at the  

Clubhouse or Pool without adult supervision. 

All residents must have their key card  

with them at the pool.   

The pool is not staffed with a lifeguard, only a pool attendant.  


